
Summer Music Concert – Monday 18th June 
 
The Summer Concert takes place on Monday 18th June at West Road Concert Hall at 19:00.  
 
The following ensembles are confirmed for the performance: Crash Attack, Bash Street Kids, 
Concert Band, Brass Ensemble, Senior Trumpets, Flutissimo, Jazz Ensemble, Big Band, Jazz 
Band, Junior Voices, Senior Strings, String Quartet, Woodwind Ensemble, Soul Singers, 
Senior Singers. 
 
It is likely that Soul Singers and Senior Singers will return to school from rehearsals at West 
Road by 16:00.  Pupils in other ensembles may be collected from school at 15:40.  Pupils 
should be collected and brought to West Road Concert Hall for 18:40.  
 
Pupils will wear winter uniform with blazers.  The Junior Singers may be collected from the 
concert during the interval. We look forward to seeing you there.  

Mr Gorick 
Director of Music 

 


